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Pershing Ave. reduced to one lane in both directions between 
Robinhood Dr. and Swain Rd. – Saturday, April 21  

STOCKTON, Calif. – Traffic on Pershing Ave. will be reduced to one lane in each direction 

between Robinhood Dr. and Swain Rd., on Saturday, April 21, 2018, from 10 a.m. to 11 p.m.  

A project is in progress to rehabilitate the existing 30-inch sewer trunk line as part of 

the Black Oak Public Utility Easement Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation Project. 

The northbound direction has been reduced to one lane for a few weeks.  On 

Saturday, traffic will be impacted in both directions. Travelers are encouraged to drive slowly 

and with caution. Traffic controls will be in-place while work continues. 

For questions, please contact the Community Relations Officer at 209-937-8827. 
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